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November 17, 2020 

COVID-19 Announcement, 

All of our manufacturing facilities, distribution centers, technical and customer service locations 

continue to be fully operational, amid global concern about COVID-19. In cases where “stay at home” 

directives have been issued, our facilities have been exempted as supporting “essential services” 

because our products are used in critical infrastructure such as hospitals, medical care facilities, 

financial institutions, and other critical end-use applications. 

We are aggressively complying with the recommended safety precautions and are ensuring that all of 

our locations meet, if not exceed the CDC guidelines.  We are continuously monitoring the situation. 

We will also continue to actively assess the necessary actions we need to take in order to ensure the 

health and safety of our customers, employees, and their families. Thank you for your business and 

continued patience as we all adapt and work to defeat this virus. 


